
Dear Parents/Carers 

Riverbrae are creating an art/photography project called 'Outside from the 

Inside'.  

At this difficult time, we are all missing each other very much, it is very hard to 

spend so much time away from our friends however many of us have discovered 

we are artists, bakers, explorers even scientists.  

What have you discovered about yourself? Perhaps it's artwork you are proud 

of, cakes you have baked, scientific discoveries you have made or simply your 

favourite toy?  

We want to share your wonderful, talents and achievements.  In celebration of 

international arts week (25th - 31st May) Riverbrae are creating an 

art/photography project called 'Outside from the Inside'.  

If you would like to participate in our project 'Outside from the Inside' we are 

asking you to submit photographs using the frame provided (as shown in video) 

these will then be brought together in the form of a collage. Lets stay creative 

together ! 

Post your photograph in Google classrooms for Friday 22 May 2020. 

 

 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/riverbraeschool/uploads/sites/26

04/2020/05/15134522/Riverbrae-are-creating-an-art.pdf 
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